
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                              Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

              Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 
 

         August 27, 2017                   Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

                               Mass Schedule                                       Mass Intentions                                               Collections  - 8/20/17 
 

           Sun.    -  Aug.    27     8:00 a.m.      Gerald Snyder - Pat & Susan Carey                Sunday………...……$  858.00 

      Wed.   -  Aug.    30     8:30 a.m. Gene Neu - Mary Baudino               Church Repair……….$    25.00 

      Sun.    -  Sept.      3     8:00 a.m. Robert & Catherine Carey - Pat & Susan Carey         Assumption………….$  110.00 

                             “Your offering is most appreciated!”          

           Food Pantry Item(s) for the month of September - Pancake mix and/or syrup                          

                     “For from him and through him and for him 

               are all things. To him be glory forever. Amen.” 

      Sunday Mass:            September Stewardship                                       
                   

      Lector:   P. Siedentop            Servers:   T. Krull & C. Jany            Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, B. Sulzberger & L. Miller 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 Welcome back Fr. Stan!  We hope you had a wonderful trip! 

 Sacred Heart Parish Golf Outing/Hog Raffle - Sept. 16
th
 - There are only two Sundays left before the Outing!!!  Have you 

made your door prize donation yet?!  Having trouble coming up with an idea?  Gift cards/certificates are always a big hit! 

Got questions?  Need more Hog Raffle tickets?  Please contact Pete (815-545-8525) or Katie (815-353-4008) Thetard.       

 Get your fall flowers here! Easy, convenient & helps a worthy cause! - The Braidwood Knights of Columbus #1574 are 

having their annual Fall Mum Sale. Order forms are available in the vestibule.  All orders, along with payment, are due by 

Sept. 17
th
.  Checks should be made out to “Braidwood Knights of Columbus.” You can give your order to Lee Miller or place 

it in the offertory basket.  Mums will be available for pick up here at Sacred Heart on Sunday, Sept. 24
th
.  Proceeds from the 

sale will benefit the Living Alternatives Pregnancy Resource Center in Coal City. 

 Attention CCD parents - if you would like to fill your registration forms out in advance of the Sept.10
th

 registration date, 

please feel free to take a blank registration form home with you this week and/or next.  Forms can be found in the back of the 

church.  Please fill out a form for each child that will be attending CCD.  Thank you.  2017-18 CCD classes will begin on 

Sunday, Sept. 17
th
.  Registration will be held Sunday, Sept. 10

th
, after Mass.  If you have questions, or would like to help with 

the CCD Program, please contact CCD Coordinator Luri Maier-Lorntz.  Luri can be reached at phone/text: 260-668-9498 or 

email:  senecs7488@gmail.com.  

 Let’s catch up…the July 30
th

 $50.00 WATCH (We Are The CHurch) winner was Dan Snow.  The winning ticket was sold 

by the St. Michael the Archangel WATCH Community in Streator.  The Aug 10
th
 $100.00 winner was Pat Dugan.  That 

winning ticket was sold by the Holy Family WATCH Community in Lincoln.  The Aug 15
th
  $50.00 winner was Mirasol  

Ruberstell.  That winning ticket was sold by the St. Michael the Archangel WATCH Community in Streator. 

 Deeper Still Retreat - Oct. 6-8, 2017 - Living Alternatives desires to minister to the post abortive client who walks through 
our doors but also to the many people in our communities who have had a past abortion but may never personally visit one 
of our clinics. Perhaps they are suffering silently. The trauma of abortion, while very common, is rarely addressed outside of 
the “pro-life” community. In the United States, 1 out of 3 women will have an abortion so we know that there are many people 
with an abortion in their past all around us.  Many experience shame, regret, grief, sadness, anxiety, depression, alcohol and 
drug abuse, relational conflict, “anniversary” reactions, among other things. Many women and men may not relate these 
symptoms to the abortion experience.  WE WANT TO HELP. Living Alternatives offers assistance to the post abortive 
woman or man through one on one Bible studies, mentoring, and our Deeper Still retreat. This weekend retreat exists to 
bring lasting healing, freedom and hope to women and men who have been hurt by an abortion decision.  Retreats are free 
and confidential. Visit GoDeeperStill.org for more information or contact laurie@hopeforafuture.com with any questions.  
Testimony from a Deeper Still participant:  “There are no words to describe the overall experience.  I am still 
experiencing so much freedom, so much joy. I’ve been set free by the grace of God. Bless you all for helping me to 
find this freedom.”   

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “May the infinite depth and breadth of Christ’s Divine Mercy remind us that no wound is too great for God to 

heal.”  - Pray for Life:  April 2016, https://goo.gl/rgX7jH - USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities - Sign up for monthly 

reflections at www.usccb.org/prayforlife!     

 Stewardship - August 27, 2017 - Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time - “Jesus knew that Peter had the ability and the 

openness to God’s grace that would enable him to be a powerful witness.  Recognizing him, Jesus placed Peter as the rock on 

which he would build his Church.  Like Peter, we each have a calling as stewards of God’s Gifts.  We are to listen to the 

promptings of the Holy Spirit and be prepared to step out in faith to fulfill it.” 
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